TELEPHONE NoO 22103.

e enilanls Legister of Shipping,

Reference

Imperial House,

Donegall Square East,

Belfast, 22na uly, 19464

The Secretary,

LONDONe

Dear Sir,
MESSRS. HARLAND & WOLFF'S NO.1354.

With reference to the Bullders'
submissl on forwarded to you on the 20th instant, we have
heen advised that owing to an error the Midshilp
freme spacing of 30 inches is shown carried to the
1/2L forward instead of to the 3/5L forward, as

intended.

The Builders ask if you will amend

profile carrying the 30 1nch spacing to the

the framing
on that basise.

3/5 length, and deal with the scantlings
The frame numbers can be adjusted latere
We are, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,
The ‘Surveyorde
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